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-- Increased mutual security must be accepted as the
fundamental consideration in the negotiating
process .

Despite the obstacles, the Canadian Government is
convinced that these negotiations can demonstrate in 1983
that the arms control and disarmament process can be made to

work .

1983 is also a year of opportunity for the

Committee on Disarmament . Public concern about the issues

is high . The need for early action is clear, and mutual
5ecurity is also the foundation for our work here .

I see encouraging signs in this Committee since I
Was first responsible for Canadian foreign policy some seven

years ago .

The presence now of China and France along with

the other three nuclear weapon states is the most striking
and hopeful development .

The growth in size of this negotiating body, while
at first glance sobering, is also encouraging . More

widespread representation from all parts of the world in a
body devoted to arms control and disarmament is a positive
development despite the complications this inevitably

introduces for a negotiating forum . Governments in all

regions have a direct interest -- and a corresponding
responsibility -- in contributing to the global quest for a
more secure world .

Working groups have been established on certain

key subjects . The increasing participation of technical

experts is another significant development .

These have been positive steps, but we must

demonstrate to the world that this is a serious negotiating
body which can produce concrete results .

How can we ensure that the real work of
negotiation is pressed with vigour? The negotiating table
is full of proposals, but they must be translated into

agreements . The recent Prague Declaration referred to the
work of this Committee in an extended way . As I said in

Ottawa last week, any aspects of these proposals which would
lead to progress towards concrete and verifiable arms
control and disarmament agreements will receive our support ,
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